

Dear Organ Enthusiast,

The Spokane Chapter of the American Guild of Organists would like to take this opportunity to invite you to become a member of our chapter. We are professional and amateur organists, choral directors, and other musicians and clergy involved in church music – plus members who simply enjoy choral and organ music. We would be delighted to have you join us.

AGO chapter membership has many benefits. Among them are:

- fellowship with people who have interests and concerns similar to yours.
- monthly programs designed to increase members' knowledge and skills through a wide range of programs, recitals and workshop opportunities.
- information and assistance through resources such as our chapter newsletter and web page, the national publication The America Organist magazine, eligibility for life, disability and health insurance plans, an AGO-sponsored credit card, certification, voting privileges and more.
- regional and national conventions, which provide educational opportunities and the chance to enjoy memorable musical performances.

Our chapter is unique in its programming and is eager to reach out and warmly welcome anyone interested in organ, choral activities and related music. We focus on serving our members and would like you to become one of us.

I hope you will seriously consider joining us and invite you to contact us at: info@spokaneago.org

Sincerely,

Carolyn Payne Membership coordinator